## ~ Welcome ~

Please welcome to the staff, guitar instructor, Randy Naranjo. In 2009 Randy received a Masters Degree in Secondary Education from Texas A&M University-Corpus Christi. Randy holds a teaching certificate in All Level Music and has taught elementary

music and middle school choir for Corpus Christi ISD and East Central ISD. Throughout his college and teaching career Randy has stayed active as a performer, playing with groups varying in styles from Classical, Jazz, Motown, Funk to Rock. Randy has taught private guitar lessons to students of all levels and ages. Currently he lives in San Antonio with his wife Cathy.

## Spring Recital, Sunday May 4th

What is expected of the student at a recital?

- The student should dress as they would for any formal occasion and arrive 15 minutes before the scheduled start time.
- As we will be recording all performances, parents and guests should remain in their seats to respect the student performing.
- Younger members of the audience should stay in their seats under the firm control of their parents.
- We'd like to ask, if you arrive late, please enter during applause and take a seat at the back of the hall, being as quiet as possible.

Thank you for your cooperation.

## Student of the Month



Mariam's growth has really revealed itself in recent months. Mariam is always attentive of problem spots and comes back to each lessons with a cleaner and stronger product. Her punctuality and weekly attendance record is admirable, further showing her dedication to becoming a well rounded musician. She is developing into a true performer, by adding dynamic and emotional nuances to each piece. She is a delight to work with, keeping lessons lighthearted while also staying focused at task at hand. -Diane Green, voice instructor

